
From: Charlotte Freeman [mailto:charlotte@mbm.net.nz]  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 March 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Daniel Melbye 

Cc: Diane Livingston 
Subject: Re: A quick catch up  
  

Hi Diane,   

  

I think that’s a good idea.  I’ll put it to Lucy’s agent and see when she’s available. She does 

have another full time job so are we able to do this out of normal hours or via video 

conference if we need to?  

  

I had a chat with Ash from RE: this morning and she’s said it may be that Anna will remain 

in Wellington, covering the issues related to Chch from here.  This will mean she might still 

be able to shoot the Live for us this week.  If not they will make sure there is someone else 

who is suitably briefed to run it.   

  

Dan - I’ll speak to Ash about getting it cross posted now too.  

  

Cheers, 

Charlotte  

  
 
MBM 

Charlotte Freeman  
Business Director   
 

 
charlotte@mbm.net.nz  
mbm.net.nz  
  
Office: Level 2, 98 Customhouse Quay, Wellington 
Accounts: PO Box 25037, Wellington 6146 
 

 

 

On 19/03/2019, at 9:39 AM, Daniel Melbye <Daniel.Melbye@wcc.govt.nz> wrote: 

  

Also 

  
Whoever does the live stream will need to cross post to our page. 
  
As early as possible so we can get as many people as possible to see it. 
  

Daniel Melbye 

Senior Social Media Specialist | | Wellington City Council 
P | M | F  

E Daniel.Melbye@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz | |  

 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its 
contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 
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From: Diane Livingston  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 March 2019 9:37 a.m. 

To: Charlotte Freeman 
Cc: Daniel Melbye 

Subject: A quick catch up  
  

Hi Charlotte, how about a quick sit down with Lucy before she starts her blog?  I 
suppose just get a sense of what she has in mind re messaging and such.  I will 
need to brief people here, and Daniel can align our digital.     
  
Let us know the plan for kicking off Re: and live streaming / sharing etc once you’ve 
had a chance to talk with Anna and Baz.  
  
Cheers 

d   
  

Diane Livingston 

Principal Advisor, Planning for Growth | | Wellington City Council 
P | M  F  

E Diane.Livingston@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz | |  

 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its 
contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 
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